

ENGLISH PROGRAM
PROGRESS TEST UNITS 9-10

Student's name

Section A Use of Language

Look at the conversation between a waiter and a restaurant guest. Put the words in parentheses in the correct order.

Waiter: "Good evening, sir."

Guest: "Good evening."

Waiter: (ready / order / are / to / you / ?)

(1) "....."

Guest: "Yes, (steak / like / the / please / I'd / .)

(2)"

Waiter: (like / what / with / the / would / steak / you / ?)

(3) "And....."

Guest: (green / I'd / a / please / like / salad / .)

(4) "....."

Waiter: (to / like / you / what / drink / would / ?)

(5) "....."

Guest: (glass / red / I'd / of / a / like / wine / .)

(6) "....."

Waiter: (like / else / you / anything / would / ?)

(7) "....."

Guest: (some / would / I / please / bread / like / .)

(8) "....."

Complete the sentences. Use these words:

add serve eat mix refrigerate put

(9) _____ the fruit in a blender.

(10) _____ some sugar and lime juice.

(11) _____ until very creamy.

(12) _____ until cold.

- (13) _____ in small dessert cups.
(14) _____ with yogurt or whipped cream.

Use the past form of the verbs to complete the text.

15. At noon, Susan _____ (wash) her car.
16. _____ (you / clean) your room yesterday morning?
17. I _____ (be) in Paris last year.
18. Last Monday Albert _____ (not look) for Carol in the shopping center.
19. Amanda's parents _____ (be) angry.
20. He _____ (watch) the match all the night.
21. I _____ (live) in London.
22. _____ (she/learn) Chinese at that Language Institute?
23. Were those children from Italy? No, _____
24. Helen _____ (look) for Josua at the funfair.
25. Yesterday, Sandry _____ (walk) to school.
26. Students, Were you all on time for class this morning? Yes, _____
27. Saturday night Mike _____ (prepare) dinner.
28. At ten, Shella _____ (copy) a poem.
29. It _____ (not/ be) cold yesterday. Today is.
30. _____ (she/ wait for) the bus on the corner?

Section B Reading

Read the text about breakfast. Write “True” if the sentence is right and “False” if the sentence is wrong.

Many people don't have breakfast, because they don't have time to eat it or because they think it isn't important. These people are wrong. Breakfast is an important meal for everyone because it is the first meal of the day.

This is especially true for children because it gives them energy, and energy is very important for school and for play. Children who don't eat breakfast or who eat unhealthy foods such as doughnuts for breakfast often don't do well at school.

It is important for children to eat good food for breakfast. It doesn't matter if it's not “traditional” breakfast food; in fact, spaghetti, a peanut butter sandwich, or yesterday's pizza are very good things to eat, and are much better nutritionally than sugary cereals and baked goods.

Too many cereals are very sugary. If your child loves cereals, they can eat the low-sugar ones and add slices of fruit to make them sweeter. Remember, if your children eat healthy breakfasts, they will do better at school and play better outside school.

- (1) Breakfast isn't necessary for some people. _____
- (2) It is very important for children to have breakfast. _____
- (3) Breakfast gives you energy. _____
- (4) Doughnuts are healthy food. _____
- (5) Children who have breakfast do well at school. _____
- (6) It is necessary to eat traditional breakfast food. _____
- (7) Baked goods are better than pizzas for breakfast. _____
- (8) Cereals usually have too much sugar. _____
- (9) Fruit can make cereal sweeter. _____
- (10) A good breakfast helps children to play. _____
- (11) The reading states that breakfast is the most important meal for everyone.

- (12) We need to have a nutritious breakfast. _____

Read the text about John Lennon and answer the questions below.

John Lennon was born in Liverpool, England in 1940. He became interested in music in the 1950s and formed a band, The Quarrymen, when he was in school.

Later, Paul McCartney joined the band and they changed their name to The Beatles. John and Paul wrote many songs together and in the 1960s The Beatles became famous all over the world. John married Yoko Ono in 1969 and The Beatles split up in 1970. After that, John wrote his most famous song, *Imagine*, and he and Yoko moved to New York, where he wrote a lot of songs about peace.

In the mid-70s, John stopped writing songs to spend time with his new baby. He started writing again in 1980 but, unfortunately, was assassinated in December of that year. The whole world was shocked by his death.

- | | |
|--------------------------------------|------------|
| Where was John Lennon born? | (13) _____ |
| What was the name of his first band? | (14) _____ |
| What did John and Paul do together? | (15) _____ |
| When did The Beatles become famous? | (16) _____ |
| What did John do in 1969? | (17) _____ |
| What was John's most famous song? | (18) _____ |
| What did he write about in New York? | (19) _____ |
| When was he assassinated? | (20) _____ |

Section C Writing

Write a short biography about a member of your family (mother, father, ...).

.....

Section D Listening

Listen to the conversation. What do the woman and man order? Choose “Woman” for the things she orders and “Man” for the things he orders.

- | | | |
|-----|------------|-------------|
| (1) | beef | Woman / Man |
| (2) | water | Woman / Man |
| (3) | wine | Woman / Man |
| (4) | chicken | Woman / Man |
| (5) | vegetables | Woman / Man |
| (6) | potatoes | Woman / Man |

Listen and mark these sentences “True” or “False”.

- | | | |
|------|--|--------------|
| (7) | The man liked math in high school. | True / False |
| (8) | The man is studying biology. | True / False |
| (9) | The man hated baseball in high school. | True / False |
| (10) | The woman really likes soccer. | True / False |
| (11) | They both like dancing now. | True / False |